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SHOOTING INVESTIGATION UPDATE- PERSON OF INTEREST 

AUBURN, ME – Auburn Police is attempting to locate 28 y/o Mickiel James regarding the shooting incident 
that took place at 241 Bowdoin St. early this morning. James is currently a transient with prior addresses in 
Lewiston and Dorchester MA.  

James is being sought for questioning and is not considered wanted at this time. Anyone with information 
regarding the whereabouts of James is encouraged to contact Detective Terrence McCormick, 207-333-6651 
ext. 2056 or tmccormick@auburnmaine.gov  

Shooting victim Michael Williams currently remains hospitalized at Central Maine Medical Center. 
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